
I am deeply disturbed by the prospect of our world losing our friends the orangutans. I beg 
you to insist on the labelling of food that contains palm oil so that we may avoid those foods 
and hence stop the market for palm oil. 
 
Also. as palm oil is so bad for the health of our children I ask that food containing palm oil be 
labelled for the health of our community. I am deeply concerned that our children are being 
fed this dangerous food by well meaning parents.  
 
I hope that you will listen to me and others who are concerned. 
 
Anne Jackson 
 
 


